From: Aparna Sridhar

To: Doug Young
Date: June 22, 2016

Subject: Request for Info - File #0031-EX-TU-2015

Message:

Please treat this message as confirmation that all other bureaus have acted favorably on related
applications.

With respect to International Bureau consent please see Public Notice, DA No. 15-1228, Report No.
ES-01801, and DA No. 15-1411 (see also IBFS File No. SES-T/C-20151019-00746).

With respect to Wireless Telecommunications Bureau consent please see Public Notice Report Number
10903 (see also ULS File Nos. 0006986680, 0006986691, 0006986716, 0006986720, 0006986736,
0006986744, 0006986745 and 0006986746).



